
This document is supplemental material to Migration is a Universal Human Experience, a lesson plan created by 
Holly Kolarova of Clear Creek Elementary as part of the 2022-2023 UNC World View Global Fellows Program.  

For more information about the program, please visit https://worldview.unc.edu. 




